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Nelson and Barbara Case
169 Ellsworth Road
Palmyra, NY 14522
(315) 597-9526

Farmington Town Planning Board

1000 County Road 8

Farmington, NY 14425

Attn: Ronald L. Brand, Director of Development

RE: SEQR Delaware River Large Scale Solar Power Plant
October 26, 2018
To whom it may concern:

Tt has come to our attention that the property at the corner of Yellow Mills and Fox Rd. is tentatively
being considered for the development of a 21,000 panel solar plant. We are totally
opposed to this being approved by the Farmington Town board.

Our younger son is a research meteorologist in Huntsville, AL. He publishes his research giving
presentations at the national conferences as well as traveling abroad to assist the meteorologists in
Kenya, Bangladesh, India and Nepal in their forecasting. The northeast United States is notorious for
lack of sun especially the Great Lakes area. This leads one to believe that these plants would not be a
cost effective source of electricity. The obvious result is endless government/ tax payer subsidies.

That said, we DO NOT want the value of our property slashed by the intrusion of a commercial
property in our area. We will not see any benefit of this project only a detriment to our life style. STOP

this project now as well as the other solar projects being proposed to carve up our wonderful Town of
Farmington!

Yours truly,

Dabroana | Cocac

Nelson and Barbara Case



